Valleyview
Baptist Church

Dear Pastor,

My purpose for writing is to recommend Jimmy Pierre for your consideration as a missionary
worthy of scheduling at your church. I seldom write letters for someone who is not directly sent
out of our church and I am not doing so at the request of Jimmy or his mission board. My
personal experience with Jimmy during our recent mission’s conference has prompted me to
speak on his behalf.

I don’t believe you will find a more humble and gracious man than Jimmy Pierre. He is a joy to
be with and will be a blessing to your people. His preaching is from the heart and the enthusiasm
of his soul is evident in the message he proclaims. He has a genuine burden to reach his own
people in Haiti. He has withstood the temptations of materialism and comfort here in the States
to return to his country to preach the Gospel of Christ through church planting. It’s not often that
we have Haitian men prepare for ministry here in the States and return to Haiti. I believe that
nationals reach their own people best and I strongly urge you to consider having Brother Pierre at
your church. Thank you for taking time to read this letter and may God richly bless your
ministry.

Kind Regards,

Tl Aol

Volker Stoeckmann, Pastor
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